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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Stan Barth <barthstan@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 5:20 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Thermal Curtains

Mr Barnes;You are an intelligent man to be an Engineering Geologist.With that thought in mind it is very easy 
to understand the importance of maintaining the cold water in Lake Almanor,for the health of the fishery and 
controlling algae bloom.This is common sense.To spend millions of dollars whether it be private or tax payers 
to achieve an increase of 2 to 3 degree difference is wrong.I do not even think it is possible after it is pumped 
over to Butt Valley Reservoir and then run through the turbines to produce power that water has risen in 
temperature.The reason I know this as a fact is I have fished the outflow below that dam and there is moss on all 
of the rocks.Therefore nothing has been gained.The only honest thing to do is leave well enough alone and 
maintain the health of Lake Almanor that should be the purpose of the State Water Resources Control 
Board.That would be a real Water Quality Certification Program.Thank you for your time. 
Stan L. Barth 


